TO BE PUBLISHED: August 31 and September 7th

MEDIA CONTACT: Christina Faine, Public Information Officer, Parks & Community Services, 425-
749-6644 or cfaine@bellevuewa.gov

Public hearing to update Parks and Open Space System Plan

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Bellevue Parks & Community Services Board will hold a
public hearing during its meeting at 6:00 PM on Tuesday, September 14, 2021 to consider the
City of Bellevue’s Parks and Open Space System Plan update. The public hearing will be held
virtually via Zoom webinar. The agenda for the meeting will be published on or about
September 9th, 2021.

The Parks and Open Space System Plan is the primary tool used to guide the long-term growth
and development of Bellevue’s parks and open space system. The core of the plan is a set of 20-
year capital project recommendations. These long-term recommendations are reviewed and
updated approximately every six years. The hearing is an opportunity for City of Bellevue
residents and other stakeholders to provide input regarding long-term objectives for acquisition,
preservation or development of parks, community facilities, trails and open space in Bellevue.

Interested persons are encouraged to participate in the virtual public hearing. Comments can be
provided in-person at the public hearing or submitted in writing before the public hearing. To be
added to the speaker list at the public hearing, please sign-up by 3:00 p.m. on September 14,
2021. Click the following link to sign-up: https://bellevuewa.gov/city-
government/departments/city-clerks-office/public-meetings-speaker-registration/parks-
community. You may also email parkboard@bellevuewa.gov with the subject line “Written
Communications — September 14 Public Hearing.” or by mail to Bellevue Parks & Community
Services, Attn: Ryan Walker, P.O. Box 90012, Bellevue, WA 98009-9012. All written
comments received prior to 3 p.m. on September 14, 2021 will be read or summarized into the
record at the meeting. For alternate formats, interpreters (voice or sign language), or reasonable
accommodation requests, please phone 425-452-4162 (voice) or email
parkboard@bellevuewa.gov at least 48 hours in advance.

Information on the Parks and Open Space System Plan can be found at the following website:
www.bellevuewa.gov/park-plan.htm. Additional opportunities to engage with this planning
effort will be posted at this website as available, including a forthcoming survey in which
Bellevue park users are invited to answer questions about how they use parks and what types of
parks they would like to see in the future.
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